
                    News from Sombra Del Monte  

                  November 23rd-27th, 2020 
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Weekly Activities 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

23 
Morning 

Huddle/Breakfast 
8:00-9:00 

 
Virtual Learning 

9:00-11:00 
 

Lunch 
11:00-12:00 

 
Virtual Learning 

12:00-2:00 
 

Afternoon Snack 
2:00-2:30 

 
SNRL 

2:30-5:00 

24 
Morning 

Huddle/Breakfast 
8:00-9:00 

 
Virtual Learning 

9:00-11:00 
 

Lunch 
11:00-12:00 

 
Virtual Learning 

12:00-2:00 
 

Afternoon Snack 
2:00-2:30 

 
SNRL 

2:30-5:00 

25 
 

 
 

 

26 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

27 
 

Reminders: 
 
-CC at Sombra will be moved to 
6501 Lomas blvd (Nov. 23rd and 
24th) 
 
-CC will be CLOSED for 
Thanksgiving (Nov. 25th- 27th)! 
 
-APS HAS CHOSEN TO DO 
ONLINE CLASSES FOR THE 
ENTIRE FALL SEMESTER! CC 
WILL RUN THROUGH 
DECEMBER 18th! 

 
-Please make sure kids have 
their necessary school 
supplies each day, including 
laptop/tablet and chargers. 
Daily Schedules are also very 
helpful for us to keep up!  
 

Interview with a Young Artist 
 
Sommer: “Okay Penny why do you like to draw?”  
Penny:  “I like to draw because it is inspiring for me whenever I am mad. It 
helps me calm down. I just think drawing is a really good hobby for people 
who just like lots of color and fun.” 
Sommer: “How many drawings or notebooks do you think you’ve 
completed?” 
Penny: “I have completed over four and half full notebooks.  I have around 
500 drawings.”  
Sommer: “Wow!” 
Sommer:  “Can you tell me about your creative process?” 
Penny:  “My creative process starts from the legs and I move up to the 
pants and belt. Then I work on the rough sketch of the body. I do the clean- 
up sketch. Then I draw the outfit, then her head, and pick out her hair style.  
Last I draw the eyes.”  
Sommer:  “What do you use as inspiration for the characters?” 
Penny: “I use my favorite video games and show like Gacha Life and Gacha 
Club.”  
Sommer:  “Which drawing are up most proud of and why?” 
Penny:  “I am most proud of this drawing of a demon girl in her bedroom 
with pink hair and red clothing. I spent a long time working on her hair. I 
think the colors in the room are perfect.”   

 

 

 



       

  

  

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone: 615-5058     Office Phone: 296-2880     Site Email: sombradelmonte@childrens-choice.org 
 

Financial Assistance Available: 841-4800 

 
Turkey Trot Tradition 

In 1999, at Sandia Base elementary school the tradition began as just a 
onetime activity. Each year the kids requested to have a turkey trot, so we 

listened and it became a Children’s Choice tradition! There are many 
different ways the trot has been run at each site, but one thing is certain, 

we always have a staff member dress as the turkey. This year we had a 
brand new turkey, Gonzo, who ran across the field with all the kids until 

we had our five winners.  
 
 
 

Our Tukey and this year’s 

winners: Ian, Luke, Eli, Allen 

and Levi 

Interview with a Young 

Artist (Continued) 

Penny (pictured above) 

with some of her latest 

pieces. 


